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I am aware of reports that this was originally a $22 million project. Has the funding

available for this project decreased by $3 million?

Answer:

The proposal for funding provided to the Department in October 2010 indicated that

the total cost ofthe project was $30 million, including an Australian Government

contribution of$19 million.




